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Senator Bill Weber Condemns Hateful Graffiti Scrawled at the

Rockland County Pride Center

BILL WEBER  January 11, 2023

ISSUE: HATEFUL GRAFFITI 

The anti-LGBTQ graffiti scrawled at the Rockland County Pride Center is not only

disgusting; it is also illegal. I condemn it unequivocally and urge every Rocklander to do the

same.

If anyone has any information regarding this, please contact the Orangetown Police

Department at 845-359-3700.
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